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Good afternoon, Percy Baxter Parents, Students, and Guardians,

Our next assembly is scheduled for September 27th at 11:00 am, and it’s sure to be a special one. Ms. Jodry and her team 
will be sharing one of their unique talents with us, taking a huge leap of faith and stepping out of their comfort zones. It's a 
great reminder for all of us about the power of embracing new challenges.
Our goal is to model for students that thinking outside the box and taking healthy risks is not only acceptable but encouraged. 
This aligns with our current emphasis on imagery, representation, and creative expression. By sharing our own gifts and 
stepping into the spotlight, we hope to build school spirit, strengthen our culture, and have fun along the way. THen we are 
going to ask our students to lead the way. 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend!

CONTACT US
Website:       percybaxter.ca
Facebook:    Percy Baxter Middle School
Email:           PBS@ngps.ca

Important Information

Updated timetable
Student Handbook

September 9 - 13 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OqpRGnw-z0L441b0Hj1Ff51bx6iDjqqjE3dnqDhoPT8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-v7k1xgZQ-tiB_y3bHzfoVR-alzv2zKsv_j_Nupy1H8/edit?usp=sharing



